
Welcome to a new year at Arborland
Montessori. I’m sure all the children are

eager and some anxious to start. I
would like to welcome the new parents

and children and returning parents
and children. I am Ms. Cole and I have
been teaching the Montessori primary
level 3-6 for 40 years. I have been at
Arborland for 24 years. We are lucky

to have Ms. Rokosz, an experienced
and caring teacher, as my assistant
for 21 years. We will make sure that
your children are well taken care of

and learning in our classroom.


